
 

I am very excited to announce that St. Helen Catholic Church and School will be hosting a Fall 

Festival on Friday, November 10th and Saturday, November 1 1 th on the St. Helen campus. Our 

theme this year is A Salute to Veterans. We chose this theme to promote patriotism in our country 

and to show our appreciation to all of those who have served in the United States Armed Forces. 

Our first festival was held in 1965 and was created to instill a sense of community in the hearts 

of parishioners. For the last 58 years St. Helen has hosted the festival with the purpose of 

fundraising for our school. Our mission is to provide quality Catholic education that incorporates 

faith, academics, service, and leadership. 

We are counting on supporters like you to achieve our goal in promoting Catholic values and 

education. Your support gives St. Helen Catholic Church and School, a 501 (c) (3) charitable 

organization, the financial flexibility to respond to what is needed right now and will have a direct, 

positive impact on our students. 

Enclosed, please find sponsorship details and donor forms for your review and consideration. 

Each sponsorship opportunity provides an excellent brand of exposure for your business. 

Thank you for partnering with us to help promote Catholic values in our community. We look 

forward to seeing you at the Fall Festival. 

Sincerely Yours in Christ, 

 
Pastor 

 

 

 

 


